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DART Invites Public to a Meet and Greet with General Manager Finalists

The public is invited to a “meet and greet” with the finalists for the new General Manager of the Des
Moines Area Regional Transit Authority.

TIME: 5:30 p.m.
DATE: Date: Wednesday, June 22
PLACE: Des Moines Central Library, 1000 Grand Avenue

DART has received more than 100 resumes for the position. The DART Commission is in the process of
narrowing the field to five or six finalists, who will be named at the public meeting.

“We hope residents and especially DART riders will have an opportunity to come out and meet the
candidates and visit with them one on one,” said Angela Connolly, Polk County Supervisor and Chair of the
DART Commission.

The new General Manager will replace Brad Miller, DART’s General Manager since 2006, who is taking
over as the Chief Executive Officer of the Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority in St. Petersburg, Florida. His
last day at DART is Tuesday, June 28th.

The DART Commission hopes to be able to announce the new General Manager no later than early July.
Chief Development Officer Elizabeth Presutti has been named Interim General Manager.

The Des Moines Area Regional Transit Authority is the public transportation provider that serves Polk County.
DART operates a family of transportation services that makes getting around the Greater Des Moines area easier
and more convenient. For more information about DART services, schedules, route changes, or directions to the
nearest DART stop, visit our website at www.ridedart.com or call 515.283.8100.




